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To Ben Martig, Northfield City Administrator and Mayor Rhonda Pownell

At the July 26, 2018 meeting of the Northfield Charter Commission, a motion
was passed  directing that as Chairman of the Charger Commission I request
a response from the City Council regarding the opinion letter from the
Charter Commission on city council resolution 2016-053. This relates to what
is known as the Big Ten project.

The Charter Commission opinion letter was  transmitted to the mayor and city
council by memorandum from Scott Oney, the Secretary of the Charter
Commission, on July 28, 2017.   A copy of Mr. Oney's transmission and the
Charter Commission opinion letter is attached. To the best of my knowledge,
no formal response to this opinion was received from the mayor or the
council.

The Charter Commission takes the position that open communication with the
mayor and city council regarding potential violations of the Charter is
important and necessary to the continued health and relevance of the
Charter. Accordingly, I request that the attached opinion be placed on the
agenda of the city council as soon as possible for a response on the record.

Thank you. 

Lance R. Heisler
Chairman, Northfield Charter Commission

mailto:lheisler@lampelaw.com
mailto:Ben.Martig@ci.northfield.mn.us
mailto:Rhonda.Pownell@ci.northfield.mn.us
mailto:scott_oney@hotmail.com
mailto:Greg.Colby@ci.northfield.mn.us
mailto:jon.denison@hotmail.com
mailto:judyschotzko@charter.net
mailto:peter_swift53@aol.com
mailto:dludescher@northfieldlaw.com




























